
Pain and Spine Consultants of Texas, PLLC 
 

February 12, 2024 

 

Dear Patient: 

  

This letter is to inform you that we are leaving our practice location with CHI St. Joseph on March 

12, 2024.  We will be available to serve your medical needs at our current office until that time. 

During our transition, we will be utilizing a temporary number solely for scheduling appointment 

dates that occur after March 12, 2024. Our new address and phone number are as follow: 

 

The Physicians Pain and Spine Centre 

3201 University Drive East, Suite 470 

Bryan, TX 77802  

Temporary number for scheduling: (979) 731-3198 

Permanent phone: (979) 774-1377 

Permanent fax: (979) 774-6147 (FAX)   
 

For your continued medical care, you may choose keep your current physician at our new location 

or change to a different physician practice.  If you are under continued care, your current 

appointment times will be honored at our new location.  Your medical records will remain with 

the CHI St. Joseph unless you choose to transfer your medical records to our new practice. If you 

continue care with our clinic, please arrange to transfer or obtain a copy of your medical records 

from CHI St. Joseph in Bryan, Texas, to our new address listed above.  The contact information 

for CHI medical records is as follows: 

 

Mailing address:  CHI St. Joseph Medical Records 

                            2801 Franciscan Dr., Bryan, TX 77802 

 

Phone:                866-587-6274  

 

Web:                   medicopy.net/chi 

 

Your medical records cannot be released without a written authorization from you.  You may be 

subject to a reasonable copying fee by CHI St. Joseph to cover the cost of duplication as legally 

permitted by the Texas Medical Board.   

  

It is always our pleasure and honor to serve you.  We wish you continued health and wellness. 

 

Ali Daftarian, MD  

Kelsey Pohler, MD 

James V. Stonecipher, MD, MS 

James T. Gray, MSN, FNP-BC 

Holly Wolfe, MSN, FNP-BC  

http://medicpy.net/chi

